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My name is David Paige and I was formerly the Manager of Green River Valley Water
District. I retired on July 26th, 2022.

Based upon my conversations with Mike Foley, it was my understanding that Green River
Valley Water District had received 
another extesion of time and that it did not have to file a rate case until September 21, 2022.

It is too early to file a rate case because the Water Treatment Plant rehab project is not yet
complete.This project has had one delay after another because of supply chain issues and
problems with the contractor.  
In my opinion, it doesn't make sense to file a rate case until this project is complete and has
been in operation for at least two months so we can determine the actual cost of operating it
going forward.

If you need anything else from me, please let me know.

David Paige 

111 Lacey Lane 
Horse Cave, KY 42749 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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